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Group Announcements 
 
Announcements: *Updated April 18, 2024 
 
Announcements: 
 

• If you wish to do outside service, There Is a Solution has 
members chairing at AFM and HSC - you do NOT need one 
year of sobriety as you will be joining someone with one year 
of sobriety. Contact info on our website under the ‘Group 
Service Opportunity” tab. 

• There Is a Solution Group now has a speaker meeting on 
the last Friday of the month at 7:30 pm. April Speaker is 
Misty. If you are interested in doing a speaker meeting and 
have 1 year of sobriety, please send an email to 
thereisasolutioncommittee@gmail.com , attention Steve. 

• There are positions available for Grapevine reps. They meet 
the 3rd Monday of the month at 6pm. It is a hybrid meeting. 
3 months of sobriety is required.  Go to aamanitoba.org for 
more information or contact Corinne. 

 

1) Are there any more announcements for the good of A.A? 
(Wait…) 


